
   
 
MEMORANDUM   Darcy Fleury, Chief of Police 

Tel: (807) 684-1304 
  Fax: (807) 623-9242

  
 

 

DATE:    July 11, 2025 

TO:  Members of Council 

FROM: Chief D. Fleury 

SUBJECT:   Presentation of the TBPS 2024 Annual Report 

   

The Annual Report of the Thunder Bay Police Service (TBPS) provides valuable information to 
residents of Thunder Bay and Oliver Paipoonge. The TBPS Annual Report is presented to the 
Thunder Bay Police Service Board, Members of Council, and shared publicly via the TBPS 
website at www.thunderbaypolice.ca. 

The Annual Report is a key component of the TBPS commitment to transparency and 
accountability. Each year, the TBPS collects and reports on services provided and financial 
statements.   

I respectfully request the opportunity to present the 2024 Annual Report to Members of Council 
at their July 21, 2025 Committee of the Whole meeting.   

http://www.thunderbaypolice.ca/

